
 

 

                                             
 

                                              

 

July 27, 2010 

 

Scott Dickson 

Golf Course Superintendant 

Saddle Creek Resort 

3640 Little John Road 

Copperopolis, CA 95228 

 

 

Re: Pond Concerns 

 

 

Dear Scott, 

 

The CSD Board has asked that I inform you that they have been 

hearing an increasing number of complaints from residents with 

regard to algae, duckweed and cattail growth in the ponds.  This 

coincides with their personal observations.   

 

While it is apparent that there have been attempts to maintain 

these growths, it appears that this year the infestation has been 

greater than before.  While all the ponds are in various states of 

infestation, there are four that appear to have been totally overrun.  

They are the ponds by the 5
th

 green, the 12
th

 tee, the 16
th

 fairway, 

and the 18
th

 green. 

 

In order that Board Members, in their oversight capacity of the 

ponds, may accurately respond to future questions from residents 
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on this matter it would be helpful if you could provide the District 

with a proposed maintenance schedule. 

 

To insure that your maintenance operation can be completed in a 

timely manner I have directed CSD Maintenance Manager Hebard 

to promptly review and respond to your written maintenance 

proposals. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Charlie Martin, GM 

Saddle Creek CSD 

 

Cc: CSD President & Board Members 

       CSD Maintenance Manager Greg Hebard 

 
 

 

 


